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In Oregon we already have a significant homeless problem where damage is being 

done to businesses, parks, schools, and homes by the disregard of property by 

homeless communities and people living in parked vehicles and even boats in our 

wayerways.  There are no resources to collect trash from these individuals, there is 

no place for them to shower or defecate so they do it on lawns, in doorways of 

businesses and dump sewage into the rivers.  This bill disregards the rights that tax 

payers have to safe and clean communities.  Take care of your tax paying citizens 

and help clean up the streets of homelessness rather than to increase it.  This is the 

WORST thing that Oregon can do for its citizens.  


